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“Within 120 calendar days of the Effective Date, the City will identify and repair or replace any non-functioning or 
malfunctioning in-car cameras. Thereafter, MPD will require that when officers are assigned to MPD vehicles that 
are equipped with in-car cameras, the officers will check that the cameras are fully functional at the beginning of 
each shift and make appropriate notifications when they are not, and the City will repair or replace any non-
functioning or malfunctioning in-car cameras within 30 calendar days of an officer’s report.” 

During the December 2024 review, a sample of 36 vehicles' in-car camera footage was reviewed via Axon, which 
collectively entailed six vehicles per precinct and the specialty units. This review took place during the week of 
December 9th, 2024. Of the 36 vehicles sampled, 67% of Officers checked that the in-car cameras were functional. 
Of the in-car cameras checked, 87% of the startup files included the correct information. The information required 
is the Officer’s name, badge number, call sign, and the vehicle’s P number.  

 

While the ticketing system for tracking deficient cameras was recently implemented, the dashboard feature is still 
in the works. No vehicles with an MVR required repairs in this past period. 
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